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Please note : The reasons for the revisions to the Contract Draft previously provided (ITT Part 2), are due to the GDPR coming into force in 2018 and therefore needing to ensure that the contract is fully compliant with the GDPR requirements for contracts that may involve the processing of personal data. The changes made, are highlighted for your information.
